
FOUR SEASONS 
FILMING NOTICE 

Dear Residents & Business Owners:  

Minim Productions, Inc  will be filming scenes for the TV Show titled  

“FOUR SEASONS” in your neighborhood on: 

 

TUESDAY FEBRUARY 25, 2025 – WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 26, 2025 

In order to park essential vehicles and equipment, streets in your area will be posted as a NO 
PARKING/TOW ZONE during the following dates/times: 

 
Tuesday February 25, 2025 (7AM – 4PM) 

West Side of Clark St from Addison St to Eddy St 
Both Sides of Eddy St from Seminary Ave to Clark St 

 
Tuesday February 25, 2025  (4PM) - Wednesday February 26, 2025 (11PM) 

West Side of Clark St from Addison St to Cornelia Ave 
Both Sides of Eddy St from Seminary Ave to Clark St 

North Side of Eddy St from Seminary Ave to Racine Ave 
 

Thursday February 27, 2025 (7AM – 4PM) 
West Side of Clark St from Addison St to Eddy St 

Both Sides of Eddy St from Seminary Ave to Clark St 
 

If you have any questions, concerns or special needs, PLEASE CONTACT:  
 

LOCATIONS DEPT 
847-612-9669 

 
Permits and traffic control, if required, are being coordinated by the Chicago Film Office and the 
Chicago Police Department. We will NOT block driveways, loading zones, fire hydrants, bus 
stops or disabled parking zones. 
 
 If you have any additional questions regarding this filming, you may also contact the Chicago 
Film Office at 312-744-6415. We look forward to filming in your neighborhood and thank you 
for your cooperation. 
 
Minim Productions, Inc.   2558 W 16th St 4th Floor   Chicago, IL 60608 


